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22 March 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian       

Year 12 – Prelim Exams – Monday 29 & Tuesday 30 April  

I am writing to you regarding your son/daughter’s forthcoming prelims exams, which are to be 

held on Monday 29 April and Tuesday 30 April 2024.  There will be no lessons on these two days, 

so students are not expected in school unless they are sitting their exams.  Students have been 

informed via google classroom of the broad content and timings of their exams, to help focus their 

revision.  

In order to support your son/daughter, students will not be set any substantial pieces of homework 

other than revision, in the two weeks prior to their prelims.  Additionally, during the week 

commencing Monday 22 April, all subjects will deliver walkthrough lessons to students, to help 

with examination technique.  Students have also received two assemblies specifically on revision 

skills. 

Prelim results will be published on Friday 24 May 2024, and you will be able to access them on 

the My Child at School parent app.  Should you need help with access to MCAS, please email 

mesmcas@maidenerleghtrust.org.  

We are providing this level of support as we want all students to fulfil their potential and all the 

evidence shows that students who perform well in their prelims, go on to be successful at A level. 

The prelim results will be used by your son/daughter’s subject staff when predicting their UCAS 

grade, however, it will not be the only criteria used; classwork, assessments, and homework will 

also be used.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via 

mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org.  

Finally, I wish your son/daughter every success with their prelims. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Miss Cheshire 
KS5 Assistant Headteacher 
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